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Richard MacNeill
47 Rolling Lane
Laconia, NH 03246

December 14, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Why is Northern Pass being constructed under a Project Labor Agreement and not through open
competition for bids? This added cost will be passed on to NH and all NE ratepayers.Eversource has
constructed new substations,lines and terminals under the PLA due to pressure from organized labor
costing ratepayers additional money. Why is Eversource being pressured to use organized labor ? The
threat from organized labor that they wouldn’t support Northern Pass unless Eversource agreed to the
PLA seems to be the likely cause.

Sincerely,
Richard MacNeill
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